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Land to the east of M40 and south of A4095 Chesterton Bicester Oxon

Redevelopment of part of golf course to provide new leisure resort (sui generis)
incorporating waterpark, family entertainment centre, hotel, conferencing facilities and
restaurants with associated access, parking and landscaping

Clare Whitehead

Joyce M.Leach

22 The Green,Chesterton,Bicester,0X26 1UU
Objection

neighbour

We have recently moved into Chesterton and having spent time living in Letchworth Garden
City and working in Welwyn Garden City. We wonder how this proposed Water Park fits into
the Bicester Garden City? and fits in with the the original thoughts of Ebenezer Howard. This
proposed project is to be set in an area of crowded narrow lanes and small villages. We
wonder about the extra traffic, the over use of water, in this rather dry area. There is also
the idea of removing an outdoor sport, golf, with an indoor water sport. This will not be
generally available to the locals. The labour needed for this project is in short supply and will
probably need to be brought in. The size of this project is huge and the hotel and parking
needs, also seem to be rather excessive. I have read many documents from both Oxford
County Council and Cherwell District Council, that mention environmental concerns.
Everyone should have a real concern about this project.
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